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 Senator Knodl Supports Consolidation of Services 
 

Madison – Last week, State Senator Dan Knodl (R-Germantown) issued a letter to the Germantown 

Village Board strongly supporting the proposals to combine the Village of Germantown’s dispatch 

services with the 911 dispatch for Washington County. 

 

“I strongly support consolidation of services when it reduces costs and leads to improved outcomes. We 

have seen this happen with the creation of the North Shore Fire Department and the Mequon-

Thiensville Fire Department. I believe there are many more opportunities across the 8th Senate District 

to take advantage of. Some of these better outcomes include cost savings, improved efficiency, reduced 

redundancy, and an improved ability to scale up or down to address needs. 

 

“This support is shown by the shared revenue reform legislation that I supported and was signed into 

law in June. This legislation includes an “innovation grant program” that will allow counties and 

municipalities to receive additional shared revenue funds by submitting a plan to transfer services to 

another county or municipality.” 
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